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If you find your name in this issue as 
follows (WIN* your name, your account 
number), please contact Paige Horn at 
Southeast Colorado Power Association at 
719-384-2551 or 800-
332-8634 to receive 
a credit on your next 
power bill. Last 
month’s winner 
was Robert Smith
from Hasty.

You Could Be A 
Winner This Month

YOU’RE INVITED TO 
OUR ANNUAL MEETING SSoutheast Colorado Power  

Association is once again  
making a series of scholar- 
ships available to area high  
school seniors.

SECPA is offering three $500 scholarships. 
Eligible applicants must be high school seniors 
graduating in 2015 who plan to attend a two- or 
four-year college. Students’ parents must be mem-
bers of Southeast Colorado Power Association. 
(WIN* Roy Brinkley, 20473100)

Students interested in applying for the scholar-
ships are asked to submit the completed SECPA 
application form (available on the SECPA website 
at secpa.com/our-community/scholarships) along 
with a school transcript, letters of recommen-
dation and a short letter addressing why they 
deserve the scholarship and what their major will 
be in school. Applicants are also asked to submit a 
current photo with their application.

Additionally, the SECPA website has information 
regarding other scholarships through Tri-State 
Generation and Transmission, as well as Basin Elec-
tric Power. Local students are also eligible to apply 
for both scholarships. Tri-State Generation offers 
two $500 scholarships and Basin Electric provides 
one $1,000 scholarship.

Applications for SECPA scholarships are due no 
later than February 9, 2015. For additional informa-
tion, please visit the SECPA website or contact Jack 
Wolfe at 719-384-2551.

SECPA Scholarships

�Q Kent Homsher is the new east end staking engi-
neer. Kent has worked at SECPA for 38 years and has 
been the working foreman in the Springfield area for 
the majority of that time.
�Q��John Bowers is the new west end staking engineer.
John has been the La Junta area serviceman for 13 
years. Prior to that time, he was the staking engineer 

at San Isabel Electric Association. John was a journeyman lineman at 
SECPA for several years before going to work at San Isabel.
�Q��Mark Hall is the new Springfield working foreman. Mark has 
worked at SECPA for almost 10 years, most recently as a Springfield 
area serviceman.

New Staking Engineers and Working Foreman

Kent Homsher

Mark Hall

John Bowers

5 p.m. Registration
6 p.m. Dinner

6:45 p.m. Business 
Meeting & Election Results

Cash prize drawings given away 
throughout the evening.

Southeast Colorado 
Power Association 
Annual Meeting

March 26, 2015

Join us at 
Lamar Community College 

Wellness Center
2401 S. Main St., Lamar, Colorado

Attention Students


